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Dear Applicant, 

Thank you for your interest in this exciting role of Children’s Pastor. We are looking 

forward to see who God is going to bring to us for this position.  We’ll be praying for you 

and for the recruitment process, that God will make it clear to all involved what His will is.  

  

At St Stephen’s we are passionate about welcoming all children and helping them come to 

know Jesus and supporting our congregation to engage in the Children’s Ministry. If you have 

a love of children and desire for them to become lifelong followers of Jesus and love 

working with their parents and reaching out to the community, this could be the perfect 

role for you.  

 

St Stephen’s is a well-resourced church in a lovely leafy part of South West London. There is 

a well-established programme for children but as you would be in charge, you can set the 

future direction and growth. You also have the opportunity to recruit an Associate 

Children’s Pastor to work for you. This means you get to choose who you want on your 

team. If you like being the lead - this is for you.  

 

You would be joining an incredible welcoming and supportive church and staff team where 

we help everyone to flourish in their role and personal faith journey. 

 

So if this sounds like you, we look forward to reading your application form – particularly 

your personal statement.  Closing date for application is Sunday 12th May 2019.   

  

Kindest regards, 

 

 

 

Julie Haworth 

Operations and Finance Manager 


